Lenore Providence

To: Olusola Egunjobi
Subject: RE: [External] Request to Adjourn - A266/21 - 104 Downing Blvd

From: Olusola Egunjobi _
Sent: February-04-22 1:09 PM

To: Lenore Providence <Lenore.Providence@vaughan.ca>

Cc: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>; JONATHAN _>; Lisa Weinberg
>; Roberto Simbana <Roberto.Simbana@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Request to Adjourn - A266/21 - 104 Downing Blvd

Hello Lenore,

As per our conversation yesterday, W€ would like to adjourn our application to the

March 3rd date. ricase find the attached revised application package. A copy of the property survey has also
been attached with the drawing to illustrate lot coverage calculation.

Thank you very much.

Attachments: Application change form
Drawing package
Page 2 & 4 adjustments.

Project Coordinator/Estimator

Read the 2021 Pool & Spa Marketing feature article on Pool Craft!




